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In the afternoon of 7th March 2023, Ms. Tomoko Cassar and Ms. Myrabelle Corlett spent a number of 

hours offering their help at the MISSIO Malta organisation. WFWP Malta members helped by placing 

fundraising pamphlets in addressed envelopes that later on were posted all over Malta for the televised 

marathon, 'Hope Missiofest.' 

 

The latest was organised on Saturday 11th March and it was televised on various Maltese TV channels. 

 

Reported by Myrabelle Corlett 

WFWP Malta Chapter Leader 

 

 


